
Central Nursery December Newsletter 
Christmas Raffle 

We will be holding a Christmas hamper raffle, 
with hampers full of Christmas treats to be 
won. Tickets will be on sale from next week, 
20p per ticket or £1 a strip. If you are able to  
donate anything the collection baskets will  
be out on top of the Children’s trays. 

 
 
 

Christmas Celebrations 
On Monday 14th December we will be having fun and singing songs at St 

Alkmund’s church. All children will be welcome (even if they are not normally in 
nursery that day). Please see separate letter for more information. 

Fun with phonics 
Thank you to all the 

parents who joined us for 
Phonics evening last week. 
The feedback from parents 

was extremely positive. 
Therefore we have decided 

to run two more drop in 
sessions during school 

hours. 
 
 

Please come and join us on 
Friday 11th December at 

3pm or Monday 14th 
December at 9am to find 

out more. 
 

 

Our trip to Rosliston 
A huge thank you to everyone who joined us on Tuesday 
at Rosliston Forest. We all had a wonderful time and 
were extremely lucky with the weather. Please come in 
to Nursery to see photographs from the day, our 
Christmas tree beautifully decorated  
and the work that the children are  
busy completing on their return.  
Children always learn best when they  
get to experience things first hand and  
I am sure they will remember this for a long time to 
come. 

 

Parents’ Evening 
We will be holding Parents’ Evenings on 

Monday 7th and Wednesday 9th 
December. Sign up sheets are up in 

nursery for you to choose a slot. 

Dates for your diary 
 1.12.15 Family trip to Rosliston 

Forest 
 4.12.15 and 7.12.15 Phonics 

meetings for parents 
 7.12.15 and 9.12.15 Parents’ 

Evening 
 14.12.15 Christmas celebrations at 

St Alkmund’s Church 
 17.12.15 Christmas raffle drawn 
 18.12.15 Break up for Christmas 

 

 
 

Coats and wellies 
If your child comes to nursery in wellies, please could you 
also send a pair of shoes for them to wear inside? We are 
working on independence in Nursery, with children learning 
to put on their own coat and fasten it. If you could practise 
this at home it would really help.    Thankyou 

We break up for Christmas on Friday 
18th December and return to School on 
Monday 4th January 2016. 

Christmas Holidays 

Advent Window 
From Wednesday 9th December 

Central Nursery advent window will 
be ready for you to visit at 36 Park 

Grove. Please pop by to see the 
children’s wonderful work. 


